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PRESS RELEASE 
Case# 13-512831 
   
Thefts from Multiple Vehicles in Rock Creek  
 
August 31, 2013—Sheriff’s Deputies responded Saturday morning to several reports of 
stolen items from vehicles in the Rock Creek neighborhood.   
 
Early Saturday morning Washington County Deputies and Crime Scene Technicians 
responded to the Rock Creek neighborhood near Westview High School on several reports 
of vehicle theft. This neighborhood is located in the Enhanced Sheriff’s Patrol District.  
Investigating deputies believe the vehicle thefts occurred during the night between 3:00 
a.m. and 5:00 a.m.  Each vehicle is being processed for possible suspect information. 
 
The thieves targeted vehicles that were left unlocked and took small loose property of 
value, such as GPS, backpacks, and cell phones.  The best way to prevent these types of 
thefts is to lock your vehicle and remove any items of value from view. 
 
The Washington County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s help in locating the 
suspects.  If anyone saw anything suspicious or anyone who looked out of place, they are 
asked to call the non-emergency dispatch number at 503-629-0111 to speak with a 
deputy. 
 
The cars were parked on the following streets: 
NW COLUMBIA 
NW 187th  
NW LAPINIE 
NW VALE 
NW ATHENA 
 
 

 
 

 


